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Up & Coming Events

1st April 2024 - Charles Hull Contracting Family Fun Day
22nd April 2024 - King Lethbridge Memorial
22nd April 2024 - Seniors $20.00 Monthly Special (Pre-Booking Essential)
20th May 2024 - Seniors $20.00 Monthly Special (Pre-Booking Essential)

What a start to the year we have had, can you believe it is April already?  The 3rd of January saw us have our  Family
Fun Day for Sponsors - Tyrepower WA.  Due to the heat policy, it was an early race meeting.  Families came and
enjoyed our Free Family Fun, the free icy pole and lollies are always a big hit with the kids (and some members).

The following week we celebrated the life of VALE Revell Douglas with his race day memorial.  Having Revell's father
Don and Family on the course was a privilege.  We will always hold Revell and his family close to our hearts.

Chase the Ace Jackpot went off on the 10th of January with Dave Cabassi and Les Scaddan winning $1900.00.
Congratulations to you both.

Committee Member and local trainer Kim Prentice achieved an
amazing milestone when he trained his 1,000th winner with Crowd
Control at Bunbury. Kim also achieved his 1,000th winner as a driver
last year before retiring from race driving.  Well done Kim.

The 2024 Pinjarra Cup Sponsorship Raffle and 2023 Season Awards were
held on 8th February 2024 at the Pavilion.  The evening was a huge success
with everyone enjoying entertainment from local artist Meghan
Simmonds. Further details in the newsletter.

Help your Club secure Government Funding
Can you  help your Club secure Government funding for several crucial upgrades within our premises:

• New Administration Building & Museum • New Safety Gates for Stables
• Upgrade Public Toilets and Changerooms • Track Lighting for Night Racing

For details in the newsletter.  Every little bit of support will help!!!!!

We hosted the WA Country Builders & The Rural Building Company
Pinjarra Cup on the 4th of March which we had a fantastic crowd and
awesome racing.

PLUS we were honoured to host the Regency Food’s Mount Eden Sprint
Sprint and the Woodlands Stud Golden Girls Mile Pace on the 18th March.

We have successfully hosted the Pinjarra Trots Seniors Monthly Special
twice, once in February and in March. April’s date is 22nd April, so don't
miss out.  Bookings essential.



N e w s l e t t e r
HELP OUR CLUB! 

Help us secure Government funding for several crucial upgrades within our premises:

• New Administration Building & Museum • New Safety Gates for Stables
• Upgrade Public Toilets and Changerooms • Track Lighting for Night Racing

For more detailed information, please scan the QR Codes or click on the below links.
Printed petitions are also available in the Pavilion for those who prefer to sign manually.

Every signature counts towards demonstrating strong community and member backing for these Club
enhancements. These upgrades benefit all Club users and contribute to the safety and well-being of the people and

animals involved.

HELP OUR CLUB! 

Please sign our petitions



N e w s l e t t e r
Tyrepower Family Fun Day
3rd January 2024 



N e w s l e t t e r
8th January -  Revell Douglas Memorial
It was an honour to hold the 2024 Revell Douglas Memorial on January 8th. We had the privilege to have
Revell's father Don and family here on track with us today. Revell was the General Manager for Pinjarra Harness
Racing back in 2009. Revell was very proactive in his role here at the Club, including the Super 9's Series and
most impressively organised the development of our Club Pavillion. Tragically Revell passed away in a tragic
swimming accident in New Zealand on the 6th of January 2021.

Today's Revell Douglas Memorial was won in fine style by Soho Santorini and driven by Mitch Miller. 

https://www.facebook.com/PinjarraHarnessRacingClub?__cft__[0]=AZWVjDruzq1snDwlO1ZHrZZyYDqS2N3v3VyUgHMXUGxjC3PkMzAOBHkjVGFfaVvLB0kP3yXEtJ6iCKhA8MJ0s4maY8Je0ZQfWx7VIr7KqkZ8dv-5G_uUnhfSVr2op5BXOCrf_9VtFC-BcoY7VftwWa88h2x5qK3q2absZaZ4F4ZynYGwom9JJRA7-7UhOF9ThIo&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/PinjarraHarnessRacingClub?__cft__[0]=AZWVjDruzq1snDwlO1ZHrZZyYDqS2N3v3VyUgHMXUGxjC3PkMzAOBHkjVGFfaVvLB0kP3yXEtJ6iCKhA8MJ0s4maY8Je0ZQfWx7VIr7KqkZ8dv-5G_uUnhfSVr2op5BXOCrf_9VtFC-BcoY7VftwWa88h2x5qK3q2absZaZ4F4ZynYGwom9JJRA7-7UhOF9ThIo&__tn__=-]K-R


The 2024 Pinjarra Cup Sponsorship Raffle won by:
Rural Building Co & WA Country Builders

The winners of the season awards were as follows:

Pacer of the Year - Sponsored by Brennan Racing
Winner: BEAT THE BANK

Trotter of the Year - Sponsored by Paceway Photos
Winner: ALDEBARAN SUNDOWN

Trainer of the Year - Sponsored by Chaff City
Winner: GF & SA BOND

Junior Driver of the Year - Sponsored by Tyrepower Pinjarra
Winner: KYLE SYMINGTON

Driver of the Year - Sponsored by Pinjarra Harness Racing Club
Winner: GARY HALL JNR

UDR Trainer of the Year - Sponsored by Garrards Horse and Hound
Winner: GARY HALL SNR

UDR Driver of the Year - Sponsored by Bond Racing
Winner: DENI ROBERTS

N e w s l e t t e r
The 2024 Pinjarra Cup Sponsorship Raffle and 2023
Season Awards.  8th February, 2024.



N e w s l e t t e r
Chase the Ace

WINNERS WINNERS - Congratulations to Members Les Scaddan & and David
Cabassi on winning $1900.00 with the Chase the Ace

Around the Grounds

The entrance gardens have been completed and are looking great. 



News l e t t e r

What a fantastic day it was at Pinjarra Harness Racing on the 4th of
March, with our Family Fun WA Country Builders & The Rural Building
Company Pinjarra Cup.  

Congratulations to all winning connections of MINSTREL NZ, trained by
GFJ Bond, SA Bond and driven by Deni Roberts who won the W.A.
Country WA Country Builders Pinjarra Cup.

The Auto One Pinjarra Trotters Sprint was won by ALDEBARAN
SUNDOWN was the winner, Trained and Driven by Nigel John.  
Congratulations.

Thank you to South West Pony Trots for joining us, we love you being a
part of our racing program.   The racing honours went to the
Woodworth family.  Congratulations to Ruby on IM THE MIGHTY MIDDY
for winning the first, Toby on LIMEHILL and Amy Rose for taking out the
Pony Trot Cup. Thank you to Mandurah Flooring Centre for sponsoring.

We were honoured with IM THE MIGHTYQUINN joining us on track and
leading out our field for the WA Country Builders Pinjarra Cup.  What a
mighty horse.  Thank you to  Gary Hall Senior and Gary Hall Jnr for
making this possible.  



N e w s l e t t e r

Pinjarra Trots was honoured to host the Regency Foods
Mount Eden Sprint on the 18th of March for the first time.

Congratulations to the winner - IDEAL AGENT NZ. Trained by
GFJ Bond, SA Bond and Driven by Deni Roberts.
Congratulations to all winning connections.

Regency Foods Mount Eden Sprint



N e w s l e t t e r

We also ran the WOODLANDS STUD GOLDEN GIRLS MILE MS PACE on the 18th of March. The
Girls Mile has been one of the most prestigious feature races for Mares on the WA Harness
Calendar. Congratulations to the winner STENO Trained and Driven by Jocelyn Young.
Congratulations to all winning connections.

Woodlands Stud Golden Girl Mile
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Lucky Losing Ticket Draw Winners

PHRC Jackpot Draw

Free Drink Members DrawFree Lunch Members Draw

3rd January - Christopher Carrol #112 | Bonus Draw Paul Armstrong #49
8th January - Pamela Bray #108 - $50.00
15th January - Giles Inwood #46 - Not Claimed | Bonus Draw - Carton Oxley #95 - not claimed
22nd January -  Hayden Reeves #114 Not Claimed | Jenny Bell #53 not claimed
29th January - Kim Young #169 - Not Claimed | Bonus Draw - Jenny Bell #53 - not claimed
5th February - J. Lister #84 - Not Claimed | Bonus Draw - C.Olsen #33 - not Claimed
12th February - Pamela Bray #108 $250 - Winner
19th February - Lyn Donald #65 $50.00 - Winner
26th February - Peter Hedricks #72 $50.00 - Winner

3rd January
Roma Okely

8th January
Julie Benson

15th January
Lyn Whiteland

22nd January
Bob Ferris

29th January
Ted Couper

5th February
Ruth Parker

3rd January - Peter King #80 | Not Claimed
8th January - Trevor Lindsey #143 | Not Claimed
15th January - Pamela Bray #108
22nd January - Hillary West #104
29th January - Dwight Casper #56
5th February - Ray Dickie #197 - Not Claimed
12th February - David Young #206 - Not Claimed
19th February - Laurie Galloway #141 - Not Claimed
26th February - Rob Gartrell #70 - Not Claimed

3rd January Kerry Dennis #63
8th January Stuart McDonald #175
15th January- Sharon Craig #60
22nd January - Jodie Hallows #18
29th January - Sharyne Rechter #9
5th February - Ed Birmingham #54
12th February - Michel Brennan #201
19th February - Des Chilty #194
26th February - Daryl Hallows #21

12th February 
Roma Okely

26th February
Lyn Whiteland



N e w s l e t t e r
Donate your Containers to improve our Club!



N e w s l e t t e r
HELP OUR CLUB! 

Help us secure Government funding for several crucial upgrades within our premises:

• New Administration Building & Museum • New Safety Gates for Stables
• Upgrade Public Toilets and Changerooms • Track Lighting for Night Racing

For more detailed information, please scan the QR Codes or click on the below links.
Printed petitions are also available in the Pavilion for those who prefer to sign manually.

Every signature counts towards demonstrating strong community and member backing for these Club
enhancements. These upgrades benefit all Club users and contribute to the safety and well-being of the people and

animals involved.

HELP OUR CLUB! 

Please sign our petitions



S a v e  t h e  D a t e

N e w s l e t t e r



M o n t h l y  S p e c i a l



L u n c h  T i m e  S p e c i a l s



O u r  S p o n s o r s
When considering your next purchase, 
please consider using one of our Sponsors listed below.


